
Withdrawal section 274 party – Save the Wairau  
2 August 2021. 
 
I wish to also advise that Save the Wairau (whom we are acting for currently), wish to formally withdraw 
their S274 interest on cultural matters mediation. 
 
Nga mihi 
 
Rhys 
 
Rhys Barrier, Manager 
Fish & Game 
PO Box 2173 
Stoke 
NELSON 7041 
 03 5446382, @fishandgame.org.  
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